LIBRARY

Dated: June 192024

Sub: Submission of Soft Copy of Project Report

This is to inform everyone that the library will accept only soft copies
(PDF format) of the Project / dissertation reports of the students. It will help
us to utilize the physical apace to books more. E-copies will be easily
accessible through our ERP system. This chance will also help us to
undertake a more eco-friendly approach as we are minimizing paper usage in
this approach. So, all Heads of the Departments are requested to follow this
w.e.f. 19 June 2024. '

In view of the above, you are requested to kindly collect the soft copy
of project report of the entire batch and submit the same to the Library.

S. Dobhal
Librarian
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